
Helping Achieve Positivity, Perspective & Inspiration through the visual arts.

Dear Parents

Please complete the attached enrolment form for Term 3 After School Art for Toorak Primary 
School if your child is attending. 

Term 3 is 10 weeks of school, with classes starting on the first week back.
Monday 10th of July • 10 weeks $275 inc. GST

Wednesday 12th July  • 10 weeks $275 inc. GST 

Thursday 13th July  • 10 weeks $275 inc. GST   

All classes start at 3.45pm, allowing students to run around outside for 15 minutes supervised (by 
the school) before starting art class.  Classes finish at 5.15pm.  I always arrive prior to school 
ending to prepare.  Students are required to put on a provided blue vest (available at the art 
room door) for identification immediately at the end of school, this is a TPS safety requirement.
Please send a text message for confirmation if your child will not be attending class on any given 
day.  Makeup classes are available on request also.

A small snack is provided at the start of class, please consider adding something extra to your 
child's lunchbox if they require something further.  It is also really important that I am informed of 
any food allergies, and a suitable snack brought by the student for safety if necessary. 
Unfortunately I am no longer allowed to bring prepared fruit, so its usually biscuits or a small cake 
of some kind, and icy treats in the warmer weather.

Students have access to class smocks which are shared, but you are very welcome to provide your 
own.
I provide all art materials which vary each term.  I try to incorporate a variety of mediums and 
projects  each term to allow students to experiment and enjoy a wide range of materials.  I 
encourage students to try all projects, but sometimes they prefer to do something of their own 
choice. Although this can have it advantages, I usually find students end up with lots of unfinish 
work which they throw away. If your child doesnt bring finished works home, please feel free to 
discuss with me; it may be that I have it in the art room - I have LOTS! It may be that they chat too 
much and don't finish, we have quite a delicate balance (sometimes very unbalanced) between 
having fun in the room with friends, and enjoying/working on our art.

Most of you probably know that I am a school relief teacher through the week, but only work part 
days on the days (if a part day is available through my work) I am at TPS, to ensure I arrive on 
time. After School Art classes are easily my most challenging art classes due to the varying abilities 
and ages.  I try to make each project scalable, so all students can work to their ability with a result 
they are proud of.  This can also mean I get extra busy assisting the younger students that require 
a little extra help.  I definitely push artistic boundaries at times. There is also a lot more freedom 
being as its extra curricular and we want it to be fun for everyone.  
I try to photograph finished work before it runs out the door and post it to both the instagram & 
Facebook accounts                i nstagram.com/thehappiprojectau               f acebook.com/thehappiproject

Feel free to contact me at anytime with queries on 0418 502 646.  Send a text message if I dont 
answer (I might be teaching), and I will get back to you ASAP. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone joining us for Term 3 Art.

Fiona Tweddle  - Art Teacher

After School Art 
Toorak Primary School 

Term 3 2023
All classes: 3.45 - 5.15pm

https://www.instagram.com/thehappiprojectau/
https://www.facebook.com/thehappiproject/



